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March 08, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Dear Submitter; 
 
RE: Good Friday Statutory Holiday March 29, 2013 
 
Payments will not be issued on March 29, 2013 due to the Good Friday statutory holiday. 
The new expected payment date will be Monday, April 1, 2013 for claims processed March 
15, 2013 to March 21, 2013. 
 
As usual, claims processed March 22, 2013 to March 28, 2013 will have an expected 
payment date of Friday April 5, 2013. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the Application Maintenance and Data Services Team 
at 780-644-7643. In Alberta, you may dial 310-0000 first and then 780-644-7643 at the 
prompt for toll free service or email us at health.hlink.gov.ab.ca. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Application and Business Support Team 
Information Technology Operations 


